

**From:** [Ward, David \(Dome\)](#)  
**To:** [Johnson Michael](#); [Kim Smith](#); [McGhee Fergus \(ST\)](#); [Geoff Symonds](#)  
**Cc:** [Fletcher Rupert \(Op Property\)](#)  
**Subject:** FW: Nth Greenwich Interchange Service Yard and Busway proposal  
**Date:** 14 March 2011 10:43:19  
**Attachments:** [TfL Service Yard and Busway proposal 110311.pdf](#)

---

Dear all

The counter terrorism agenda and the protection of Crowded Places on the Peninsula has been the subject of scrutiny over recent weeks. Additionally our Plot N0202 (by the Interchange) is one of two locations being considered for a potential prelet. This has led to the attached proposal document which hopefully is a win win for all concerned. It has been sent to Rupert Fletcher of TfL (see below) as it has estates implications.

I regret that we have not had chance to consider as a Bus working group but time has not permitted. Nonetheless I would appreciate feedback on the proposal and it would merit a meeting to discuss? We ought to re energise the Bus working group anyway on its wider agenda.

I will send out an invitation for a meeting shortly. Please contact me anyway if you have points to raise or think the proposal has merit.

Regards

David

---

**From:** Ward, David (Dome)  
**Sent:** 14 March 2011 09:37  
**To:** Fletcher Rupert  
**Cc:** [REDACTED]; Anderson, Scott  
**Subject:** Nth Greenwich Interchange Service Yard and Busway proposal

Rupert

Many thanks for your time and that of your colleagues on the 4th March.

As discussed please find attached a document that sets out the North Greenwich Interchange Service Yard and Peninsula Busway proposal discussed in the meeting comprising

- Service Yard operational control benefits and Hostile vehicle mitigation measures
- Better Busway alignment with improved journey times
- A funding proposal
- An improved service access to Plot N0202

It is a high level proposal to promote dialogue. We would be happy to further refine the proposal in conjunction with yourselves on confirmation from TfL that there is a potential way forward.

As discussed in the meeting my secretary is currently trying to arrange a meeting of Peninsula stakeholders to discuss the Counter terrorism approach on the Peninsula sometime in the week before Easter - I hope that this gives you sufficient time to engage with your colleagues to determine if the proposal has merit.

I apologies that some of the drawings are hand shaded but I trust they convey the point. The drawings are presently being drawn up to presentational standard and I will forward when to hand.

Should you have further queries please contact me

Regards

David